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Feedback: LGB wage negotiations 2024/25

Members will recall that the employer tabled a salary increase of 5.3% and an increase of allowances by
the same percentage, which were rejected by members. Subsequently, during a member's meeting, it
was proposed that the employer should increase the offer, noting that the price of food, fuel, electricity,
and other consumables was exacerbated by the high CPI and interest rates.

The PSA engaged with the employer who reconsidered its initial position and offered an improved offer of
a 6.3%-salary increase. However, the increase in allowances (cell phone, housing, and danger) will
remain at 5.3%. The PSA has scheduled a members’ meeting on 6 May 2024 for members to give the
Chief Negotiators a mandate of whether to accept or reject the employer’s offer.

Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995/
lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za, Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957/ Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za, visit the
PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to ask@psa.co.za or contact the PSA Provincial Office on
(015) 295 0500.
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